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Dear Families, 
 
I think it’s fair to say that we have thoroughly enjoyed Enrichment Week this year with more trips and 
visits, activities and fun than ever before. We hope you enjoy our round-up of some of the different 
opportunities our students have had below and find out from them about their co-curricular learning. 
 
Year 10 have been on work experience all week – this is the first time that the academy has run work 
experience for many years and have been thrilled with how well students have engaged and the amazing 
feedback from employers. Well done to them all – it's been a really worthwhile few days. 
 
Next week, we look forward to geography field trips for year 10 students, our art exhibition, the year 8 
trip to Pleasurewood Hills and Sports Day. We’re hoping for some sunny weather so we can end the term 
and the year on a high! 
 

 
Parent Forum 
Yesterday, we held our last Parent Forum of the year. Thank you to those parents who attended and 
helped to shape our planning for the future. We discussed three topics; communication, homework and 
rewards. In addition to this, parents had the opportunity to discuss other items that they felt were 
important. 
 

You said, we did 
One of the points made at Parent Forum relates to staffing for next year and the need to reassure our 
community. After a challenging year with more external cover than we would have liked, I am pleased to 
say that we are fully staffed for September with subject specialists. I can also confirm that there will be no 
‘cover’ for staff who are on maternity leave, these lessons will be taught by permanent Flegg subject 
specialists. Obviously, as teachers we are not immune to the usual seasonal ailments, but we are looking 
forward to maintaining stability and routine and ensuring that high quality teaching and learning is at the 
heart of every child’s experience of school. 
 
To help introduce you to our new staff, we will include their photographs and bios in next week’s 
newsletter, so you know who they are and the experience and passion they are bringing with them. 

 

Friday 12th July 2024 

Our annual art exhibition, showcasing the work of 
outgoing year 11 GCSE art students is open to the 
public on Tuesday afternoon (see the advert) and we 
are pleased to be welcoming her worship, the Mayor 
of Great Yarmouth, Councillor Paula Waters-Bunn. 
All parents and carers are welcome to attend (not 
just those of year 11 students). 
 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
   
 
 
Insert poster I emailed 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Last Friday 7 of our music students attended the Music for Youth National Festival in Birmingham as part 
of the 'Echoes from the East' choir.     
 
The Music for Youth Festival is a collection of regional festivals across the UK aimed to inspire musicians 
at every level of experience and across every genre of music. This collection of regional festivals forms the 
UK’s largest festival for young musicians. 30,000 musicians take part every year and many go on to 
perform again at the Music for Youth Proms. 
 
The choir performed 3 songs to the judges and received some really positive feedback.  
Congratulations to Livvie, Reuben, Molly, Arden, Sophie, Emily and Florence for a fantastic performance!  
 

   
 

Aspiration 

Big Norfolk Holiday Fun 
 
As we approach the summer 
holidays, there are some 
excellent activities on offer 
for our young people 
organised by Big Norfolk 
Holiday Fun. We would 
encourage parents and carers 
to take a look at what’s on 
and encourage students to 
take part in new experiences 
and make new friends. 
 

 



 
 
 

Here are just some of the activities and trips that our students have 
enjoyed this week! 
 
Culture Day - Dance and Drama-year 7 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

        
 
Year 10 
Year 10 students who did not have work experience placements have attended a course called ‘Into 
University’ in Great Yarmouth where they have taken part in lots of different types of activities designed 
to support them as they plan for the future. Here they are taking part in a team building exercise.  
 

      
 

   
 

 

Enrichment Week Round Up 

Alice in Wonderland by Lewis Carroll, published in 1865, celebrates British 
culture in several ways:  
 
The story reflects the manners and social norms of Victorian England. 
Alice's politeness, curiosity, and emphasis on proper behaviour represent 
the era. Carroll's use of puns, riddles, and poems showcases the richness 
of British linguistic tradition and literary humour. The Mad Hatter's tea 
party nods to the British tradition of afternoon tea, parodying the formal 
tea culture of Victorian Britain. 
 
The DANCE and DRAMA department have created a 'play in a day' based 
on Tim Burton’s version of Alice in Wonderland and students have learnt 
the dance repertoire from Zoonation’s "The Mad Hatter's Tea party".  
 

 

 

 



Year 8 Camp 
The year 8 residential camp trip was back this year with most of the year group enjoying the full camping 
experience! They took part in many different activities and had experiences they will remember 
throughout their school days. Camp coincided with the Euro semi-final so a ‘fan zone’ was set up in a tent 
to enable students to watch the match. Well done to all of them for the way they joined in and made the 
most of their time there.  
 

         
 

      
 

Science and Survival 

      
 

Traditional Afternoon Tea 
Year 7 and 8 students enjoyed extended time in our food tech rooms working as a team to create a 
traditional afternoon tea. A different member of each team was responsible for each item and the results 
were terrific! 
 

   

This week Year 7 and Year 9 have been learning 
about Antarctica and needed to build a survival 
shelter that would stand up in a blizzard (a 
desk fan!) Mr Digby, subject leader for science 
told them about his experiences living in this 
inhospitable climate and then set them a 
challenge. Their challenge was that one person 
in the group had frostbite (and couldn't use 
their hands), and the rest in the group had 
snow-blindness (and couldn't see). 
 



   
 
Year 8 Cinema Experience 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Year 9 Battlefields Art Day 
Year 9 students who didn’t attend the Pleasurewood Hills trip took part in a Battlefields Art Day (a true 
cross-curricular project!) Using photos and photoshop, they made some incredible art related to historical 
events. This is Harry’s effort – we hope you are impressed as we are! 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

On Tuesday, the year 8s had a cinema experience 

watching the Tim Burton’s film 'Alice in Wonderland'. 

Alice in Wonderland is a 2010 American fantasy 

adventure film. The film stars many British actors such 

as Anne Hathaway and  Helena Bonham Carter, while 

featuring the voices of Alan Rickman, Stephen Fry, 

Michael Sheen, and Timothy Spall. A live-action 

adaptation and re-imagining of Lewis Carroll's works, 

the film follows Alice Kingsleigh, a nineteen-year-old 

who accidentally falls down a rabbit hole, returns to 

Wonderland, and alongside the Mad Hatter helps 

restore the White Queen to her throne by fighting  
 against the Red Queen and her Jabberwocky, a dragon that terrorizes Wonderland's inhabitants. 

Pupils enjoyed eating popcorn whilst watching and discussed how the director used lighting, costume, 

sound and location to communicate the story in an after-show review. 
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Battlefields Trip  
A large group of year 9 students went on the Belgium Battlefields trip, a trip that combined history with 
experience of a French speaking country. This popular trip always has a sombre edge to it as the students 
get to grips with the magnitude of casualties and the realities of trench warfare. However, combined with 
visits to a chocolate shop and the fun of a residential, a great time was had by all. 
 

     
 

        
 

    
 

Drumming with Mrs Sexton 
 

     
 

 
 
 



    
 

    
 
 
  

Dates for your diary 
Friday 19th July: Sports Day 
Monday 22nd July – Tuesday 3rd September: Summer Holidays 
 
 

Attachments 

National Online Safety  

Community Events 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Jam Making 
 

Our amazing Technology Technician Jayne Stewart has 

been making gooseberry jam with students this week 

which is on sale in our main reception for £1.50.  

 



 
 
 

 

To find out more go follow National Online Safety on Facebook www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety  

 

Online Safety advice for parents and carers 

http://www.facebook.com/NationalOnlineSafety


     

                   

           

 

Community Events 



   

          

 

         


